
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Annual Report of the Policy on Safe Disclosures 2013-2014 

 

Introduction 

 

The Policy on Safe Disclosure was approved by Senate in May 2007 and by the Board of Governors in 

October 2007, and came into force on 30 October 2007. 

 

Section 8.1 of the Policy calls for the Secretary-General to report annually to Senate and the Board of 

Governors on the application of the Policy. This report is presented to Senate in discharge of this 

obligation for the period November 1, 2012 through October 31, 2013. 

 

Report  

 

During the twelve-month period from November 1, 2013 to October 31, 2014, no reports were filed with 

the Secretary-General in accordance with the process established by the Policy on Safe Disclosure.  

 

The Policy on Safe Disclosure is currently being reviewed. This initiative is being led by the Associate 

Provost (Policies, Procedures and Equity)


